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ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To 
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 
as an oncologist i have a few concerns 

1. we need edibles as cancer patients can't smoke or vape well 
2. for cancer patients- it is very expensive- the card is expensive, and the marijuana is also. 
3. as a physician, i cannot enter the stores and therefore i cannot  help them in picking what is safe, 

nor can i speak to the people in the stores. 
4. there needs to be more involvement of the physicans 

 
Rene Rothstein Rubin, MD 
Co-director of the Hahnemann Cancer Center 
610-608-4528 


